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Dear members,

I would like to open expressions of interest (EOIs) for appointment to the board of directors 
of Quidditch Australia.

According to the Constitution, up to two directors may be appointed by the board. Appointed 
directors are chosen to provide input on to the board in areas where the current board direc-
tors feel it is lacking. As such, successful directors will be chosen based on the attributes, 
skills and experiences that they can offer to the board and the wider Quidditch community.

It should be noted that the current board need not appoint directors from those submitting 
EOIs, nor need they appoint directors at all. However, these EOIs will provide the board with 
some insights as to who is interested and what they can bring to the table.

With this, I would like to open EOIs for these appointed board positions. EOIs will be ac-
cepted until the 8th of April. Applicants may send in a one page cover letter and a two page 
resume. Applicants should address their skills and experiences within their EOIs, as well as 
any board portfolios they might wish to hold.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself or any member of the board.

Please email all EOI’s to president@quidditch.org.au

In Quidditch,

Rayan Calimlim
Secretary – Quidditch Australia  


